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Programming Report, January 2025 
Cherish Inman, programming librarian 

 

December 2024 Stats  January 2025 Stats 

December 10 Adult DnD 6  January 03 Jackbox Games 7 

December 11 Teen Holiday Party 24  January 04 Knit and Crochet 7 

December 13 Teen Jackbox Games 4  January 07 OTAB January Meeting 5 

December 14 Knit and Crochet 4  January 08 Team A, Teen DnD 12 

December 16 Brown Bag Book Club 8     
 

The Teen Holiday Party in December was a hit once again with roughly 24 teens attending in waves throughout 
the evening.  They decorated cookies (we have some very talented cookie decorators, it turns out!), ate pizza and wings, 
and loved the slide show I and the teen room pages put together of their craziest 2024 memories and quotes.  We even 
had a surprise visit from Krampus!  I’ve attached some photos from all the fun we had. 

 
Teen Programs kicked back off for 2025 this month with an OTAB meeting.  The current members are preparing 

to run some teen-led programs, with their first idea being a Teen Art Club.  They plan to kick it off on February 13 with 
decorating wooden latched boxes, with the idea that they could be used in lockers or their rooms afterwards.  They have 
a lot of big, great ideas for this year, and I’m excited to share as they finalize their plans.  Our usual programs also 
resume this month 

 
Adult programs continued as usual  We only had six attend Adult DnD in December, though the unusually low 

(for them) attendance number seems to have been a combination of weather, illness, and the craziness of the holidays.    
Brown Bag had their usual 8 attending, and they finalized February’s read.  I’ve sent out a quiz to the group to finalize 
voting on their remaining 10 books for 2025; I’m planning to have that finalized later this month.   

 
Knit and Crochet is the adult program I’ve ran since the new year began, and we had a surprising 7 people 

attend.  A few more people approached me for more information about the group in the week since our meeting, so 
hopefully they do attend in February.  Also, Samantha and I plan to restart adult trivia in February.  As this has been 
regularly requested by some dedicated trivia fans, we’re hoping to have a good turnout at our first meeting. 

 

 



Page 2 of 3 
 

 

 
1 No teenagers were harmed by the visiting folktale
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